
Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you are all keeping well, enjoying the sunshine and some long walks and 

are managing to make good use of the home learning tasks. 

 

As it is the Easter holidays, we are not setting you learning from school, but you 

may fancy having a go at some tasks at home.  You will already have realised 

that there are a lot of fun learning tasks and activities on various different 

websites.  There are hundreds of different Easter or Spring themed activities 

on Twinkl, and I have copied some of them. 

 

I have included some writing ideas and Maths activities to complete if you wish. 

It would be lovely to hear about what you have all been up to over the past 

couple of weeks. I have also attached some website links that give great ideas 

for Easter Arts and Crafts! Squirrel class are very creative and love anything 

that is hands on- good luck! 

 

I do hope you will take the opportunity to relax, spend time with your family, 

playing some board games, painting eggs, or baking some Easter cakes or 

biscuits! 

 

Rest assured; we are thinking of you.  Enjoy some sunshine and keep safe! 

 

Love from  

Miss Bertrand 

 


